
For questions, please contact Paula DeMichiel at demichiel@uchc.edu

New Special Education Administrators

The UConn Center for Excellence in Developmental Disabili�es (UCEDD) in 

collabora�on with the Connec�cut State Department of Educa�on, is offering 

ongoing training and support to first and second year special educa�on 

administrators. The focus will be on developing a network of support by building 

successful structures, rou�nes, and rela�onships.

To learn more about this exci�ng opportunity, an informa�onal zoom mee�ng will be held on 

Thursday, September 12th from 6:30pm - 7:30pm.  

Click Here to Register for this session!

On Thursday, September 26th from 2:00pm – 7:00pm we will hold our first in-person mee�ng at 

the UConn UCEDD, 270 Farmington Ave, Suite 173, Farmington CT. Dinner will be provided.  

Click Here to Register!
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https://uconn.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3EsBbTi57hCQDR4
https://uconn.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6X5I57Gvo2fU8rY



